
Dubuque Chorale Children’s Choirs Voice Placement Interviews 

 

The Dubuque Chorale Children’s Choirs (DCCC) are entering their 12th season in the fall of 2025. As the 

children’s choirs of The Dubuque Chorale, each season has been filled with excitement, education, and many 

memorable performances. We are looking to add new members to our current group. Children who will be in 

3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th grade in the 2025-2026 school year are eligible to participate. Singers from Dubuque and 

surrounding areas are welcome to come for a voice placement interview. Concert highlights for the upcoming 

season include a fall concert, the Holiday Pops concert with the Dubuque Symphony Orchestra, Songfest, and 

a spring 2026 concert. Other opportunities sometimes arise during the year.  

Rehearsals will be held on Monday evenings from 5:15-6:30 beginning Monday, September 8, 2025.  

Tuition is $150 for the year. Second or more children in a family, $25 each.  Need-based scholarships are 

available. A deposit of $20 per child is needed at the time of the interview. This is applied to tuition. 

Voice placement interviews will be held on the following dates and times: 

Saturday May 3rd 1-4 p.m., or May 10th, 9:15 a.m. to noon and 1-4 p.m. at Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, 1755 

Delhi St, Dubuque 

Voice placement interviews will be 5-7 minutes in length; no preparation necessary.  Children should be 

accompanied by a parent or responsible adult. Please call or email ahead to reserve an interview time. While 

walk-ins will be accepted, there may be a waiting period of undetermined time. 

To schedule an interview time: Contact (text or call)  Mary Beth Ferring at (563)-580-6229 or email 

mbferring@aol.com. 

Please visit our website at www.dubuquechorale.org for more information.  

Please bring the bottom of this form to the interview. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s Name _________________________________Current Grade_______  Birthday__________________    

Parent/Guardian________________________________  Cell phone _________________________________     

Parent/Guardian________________________________  Cell phone _________________________________    

Preferred Email Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

Home mailing Address ______________________________________________________________________ 

School attending this fall _______________________________ Do you participate in school choir? ______  

Does your child have any allergies? ________________  How did you hear about us? ____________________ 

T-shirt size:  (Circle 1)       Youth S,      Youth M,        Youth L,      Youth XL,       Adult S,        Adult M 

NOTICE:  Distribution of this flyer does not constitute an endorsement by the Dubuque Community School District.  Any production 

or printing cost for these flyers was paid for by the sponsoring organization.  


